
 
 
 

 
 
 

To:       Frank D’arcy, A. Assistant Chief Executive, Housing and Community Services    

             Department 

From:   Kathy Quinn, Head of Finance 

Re:        Report on Housing Rents Collection and Arrears Management 

Date:     27th November, 2023. 

 

The Chairman of the Finance Strategic Policy Committee Cllr Seamas McGrattan has 

requested a report be provided to the next meeting of the Finance Strategic Policy 

Committee on the matter of Housing Rents Collection and Arrears management.  The 

meeting is scheduled to held on Thursday 18th January at 2.30pm in City Hall.  Please 

provide a report no later than Wednesday 10th January 2024. 

 

________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Oifig an Cheannasaí Airgeadais, An Roinn Airgeadais 

Oifigí na Cathrach, An Ché Adhmaid, Baile Átha Cliath 8, Éire 

 

Office of the Head of Finance, Finance Department, 

Civic Offices, Wood Quay, Dublin 8, Ireland  

T. 01 222 2102/3    E. finoff@dublincity.ie  
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